Jeanne Poirier

Vitrification of high level waste at Hanford is the best success for ensuring the safety of future land
and people. While not a technical person, I'm incredibly aware of impacts (past and potential) of
Hanford Nuclear Waste facilities. Please do not down grade levels of contamination to avoid costs!
If anything up the radioactive and other hazards and include them if at all possible to vitrification
process.

Hanford is a huge challenge to our area and will continue to be for dang near forever - so do your
very best NOW while we can, to provide safety to your workers, our community and honestly, the
planet.

Thank you for your continued work and opportunities to learn more and be allowed public
comment.



